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Hi Amy,
 
Here are our comments from the Comp Plan Public Hearing:
 
 
Tom and Mary Lou Gentz, Sea Breeze. We urge the Town Council to quickly pass the Comprehensive
Plan as written for the following reasons.   If residents don’t want dollar stores, storage unit facilities,
solar panel fields that replace forests, and the State of Rhode Island to build additional camping
spaces in Burlingame, the only way to stop those uses starts with passing the Comp Plan. The Comp
Plan can be modified four times a year, so there is no reason not to pass it as it can be updated in
three months.    There is not a reason to wait for the survey to be completed as that will not be done
for six months or more. From what I read about the survey, that does not overlap the Comp Plan. It
is time to pass the Comp Plan now. Thank you
 
 
I would appreciate if you would forward them to the Town Council and Planning Commission
and make them part of record.
 
Thank you, Tom
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